
Reading Workshop – Year 2 Parents 
(and anyone with children in Years 3-6 who is new to school or would 

like to know about Accelerated Reader in Key Stage Two) 

 

 

The way that reading is taught in BPS, from 
Year 2 and above, is very different to when 
they are early readers. To allow parents and 
carers to be able to support their child, 
both at home and at school, we are inviting 
parents into school for a short (30-40 
minute) chat about what they can expect 
and how the Accelerated Reader system 
works. There will also be an opportunity to 
ask any questions you may have about 
reading. More general information about 
life in Year 2 will be shared at the Parents’ 
Information Evening on Thursday 21st 
September at 6pm.  
 
We’re having two sessions, to try to 
ensure that as many parents and carers 
to attend:  
Thursday, 14th September at 8:50am  
Thursday, 14th September at 6:00pm 
 
If you are able to attend, please let us 
know by clicking the link below or scan the 
QR code:  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/0u5CRybXtv 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/0u5CRybXtv

